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Mark your calendars...

From the office
We would like to remind families that Spring Break will be March 13-17!
We hope you take this time to relax and enjoy some extra time together as
the Spring temperatures start to creep in.
Also congratulations to the players of both our Senior level basketball teams
for their outstanding performance this season.  We wish you GOOD LUCK as
you both battle for the city championship tonight.  GO PACK GO!  A special
thank you to Mrs. Walker, Mrs. Rountree, Mr. Hope and Mr. Brennan for
coaching our timberwolves this season.

March 2nd - School cash online opens for pizza orders
March 13-17 - Spring Break (No School)
March 22nd - last day to order pizza
April 7th - Good Friday (No School)
April 10th - Easter Monday  (No School)
April 28th- PA Day 
May 22nd - Victoria Day
June 9th - PA Day 



Tecumseh is in Zone 8. Listen to the radio for bus delays and cancellations or check
http://www.schoolbusinfo.com for regular updates. If buses are cancelled in the morning due to
fog, they will run in the afternoon. If buses are cancelled in the morning due to snow and icy road

conditions, they will not run in the afternoon and parents and guardians must make arrangements
for picking up students at the end of the day.




Pizza days - How do I order?
We are offering Pizza Days Wednesdays: March 29th, April 5th, 12th, 19th and 26th.
The cost is $2.00 per slice. You will have the choice of Cheese only or Pepperoni.
Pizza will be available for purchase between March 2nd to 22nd only for the block of
dates. Pizza will be served at 1st break 11:15-11:55 from Original 2 Pizza.
Please continue to send snack and drinks each day. Funds raised will go to experiential
learning. No refunds and thank you for your support!  
Please purchase through School Cash Online by March 22nd, 2023.

 
The PACK wants you here.....

Tecumseh Home and School Association would like to thank ALL
the families that participated in their POPCORN fundraiser this
past month.   You were able to sell over 1800 bags of popcorn!  The
money raised will help support experiential learning this year.
Congratulations to the following top sellers:
Ayden B - Grade 1
Mackenzie K - Grade 6
Addison H - Grade 8

 

A special thanks
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